
You will soon see the window below show up on your computer. This pop-up is part of Stanford’s efforts 

to protect its data and network and leads you to a short survey. Please take the two minutes to answer just 

a few questions about how you use your computer for University business. You will only be asked to fill in 

the information once for each machine on which the pop-up appears.

Thank you for your help in securing Stanford’s data  and network!

(For help completing the survey, see reverse side of this flier.)
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Please use the below standards to help answer the questions presented by the Stanford Device Information 
survey. 


